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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Year 6 are preparing to hold the annual ‘Year 6 Stalls’. We have been working
very hard to plan and prepare a range of exciting activities for you all! 😊  

We have got a huge variety of stalls ranging from sweet treats, biscuit decorating
and a baking raffle to five-minute football, one-shot water guns and guess the

amount of Jellybeans in a jar. 

The Year 6 stalls are a yearly tradition that have been part of Saltergate for over
10 years but we think this year will be the best yet! 

If you would like your child to participate in this fun, exciting and incredible
experience, then please add £2.00 per child to your Parent Pay account. 

This will enable your children to participate in 4 different activities – a bargain at
50p per stall. 

 
Year 6 are hoping to raise as much money as possible so we can visit the cinema

as a fun end of year treat before we all head off to high school. 

Thank you for all your support. 

Cowell and Pullman classes. 

Year 6 Stalls
Tuesday 18 June


